
Our green dashboard
May 2023 Green Community, Green place, Green council

Community Climate Action 
Fund – £126,000 used to 
support 13 projects

Get East Hants Green 
event in March – sharing 
best practice on Climate 
Change action

COSY interest free loan – 
£128,000 allocated

Business East Hants – 
Sustainability focused 
newsletter to 3,471 
recipients

Liss railway biodiversity 
management plan 
completed

delivering two Local 
Cycling and Walking 
Infrastructure Plan 
workshops with HCC 

Supported Whitehill & 
Bordon Community Trust 
in planting bulbs along 
the Green Loop

Applied to Low Carbon 
Skills Fund to develop a 
plan for a low-carbon 
Leisure Centre

Climate & Environment 
strategy refresh 
programme agreed – to be 
adopted in 2023

Supported ACAN to set up 
additional TerRacycle 
points in Alton

Action Plan - quarterly 
reporting on progress 
and extension of action 
plan   

Green Roots staff groups 
set up at EHDC to change 
our own climate action  


